
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We've had a great week this week. Year 1 were out and about in the local 

area, looking at trees and they created some wonderful art work, which 

you can see on Twitter. Year 4 have filmed their Christingle Assembly, which 

is fabulous. The children look like they had such fun making it. If you are a parent of a Year 4 child, you 

will have received a message via Seesaw and the link to watch it.  

As you will be aware, Covid guidelines will be changing again next Thursday and masks will no longer be 

compulsory. Before then, we would like you to continue to wear a mask when you bring your child to school 

and collect them. From next Thursday onwards, if you would like to continue to wear a mask, please do so.  

A few parents have been asking me about clubs starting again. Next week, we will be looking at this and as 

soon as we have any more information, we will let you know what will be on offer and when.  

Please remember to read the Friday message from your child's class teacher via Seesaw, giving an 

overview of what has happened this week and giving you reminders (if necessary) for next week.  

Here are a few weekly reminders for you: 

• School Meals - week beginning Monday 24th January will be the Week 3. 

• Covid-19 Reporting - you must email the school office immediately if your child, or someone in 

your household develops Covid-19 symptoms or receives a positive test result. 

• Gate opening times - the gates will be closed at 8:55am. 

• Link Club - please do not use the staff car park for pick up or drop off. The car park is for staff 

only. If you have other family members or friends who will be picking up your child for you, please 

let them know. 

• Lost property - if you need to check lost property, please come after school. We will no longer be 

allowing access before school. 

• Westbrook Old Hall Preloved Uniforms - sell good quality pre-owned uniform at discounted 

prices. The services they provide are good on 3 levels: good for parents’ purses - we cost less than 

new; good for the environment - less waste goes to landfill and all proceeds go to FOWOHPS - 

which in turn are reinvested into reinvested into the school/children. They have most things in 

stock already. Enquiries can be made either via the FB parent group; on the Westbrook Old Hall 

Preloved Uniforms page, or directly by phone on 07702 171953. 

Finally, if you have any questions or concerns, please email me straight away.  

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mary Lythall-Brennan 

 

 

 


